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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News

We are still in need of one
or two more lollipop
volunteers for the safety 
of our children!  Can you 
spare only 20 minutes 
of your time a week! 

Reading is so important. Are you able to
support our young readers in school? We

would love to
welcome more
volunteer 
readers to 
listen to the
children 
reading. 

Are you interested? Speak to the office!

Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

We have reached half term already…..and we 
have lots of exciting opportunities planned for 

after half term!
We are delighted to welcome an African
drumming workshop to Ewhurst on Tues 22nd

February. All the children will get involved and we
are VERY excited!

Book Week is the following week and there are
lots of activities planned that the children can get
stuck into. To celebrate the love of reading
throughout our community we would like to invite
you to become a 'mystery reader' for your child's
class during book week. If you would like to
volunteer, you will be invited to join us at the end
of our learning day during book week at 2:45pm
to share your favourite children's book with the
class. As you will be a 'mystery reader' the idea is
to keep it a secret from the children who will be
joining us that afternoon. We have five sessions to
fill across the week and request that we know
what book you will be reading beforehand. Please
email info@ewhurst.surrey.sch.uk to apply, letting
us know your availability for the week
(28th February- 4th March) and the book you
would like to share. You do not need to be DBS
cleared as you will be in the classroom with the
class teacher.

Have a wonderful half term! Mrs McConnell

Mrs McConnell

What’s your favourite book?

Coming next week…….

Guess how much I love you by Sam 
McBrantney

and 
So much by Trish Cooke

What’s your favourite book? 
The Winner is …..

This week the children voted between

Funny Bones by Janet and Allan Ahlberg or 
Owl babies by Martin Waddell 

‘Funny Bones’ won!

experience

**Reading Book Amnesty**
In preparation for our new phonics 

matched reading books ( coming out 
after half term) please have a really 
good rummage to find any reading 
books you have at home and return 

them in after half term.
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Spring Term 2022

February
Mon 21st Everyone back to school
Tues 22nd Girlguiding World Thinking Day

Tues 22nd African Drumming/Dance Workshop
Fri 25th Cherry class at Sayers Croft
Fri 25th PTA Tuck Shop and Fancy dress sale
Fri 25th Drop ins all classes
Mon 28th Start of Book week

March
Tues 1st Surrey Fire & Rescue coming in for 

Cherry class
Thurs 3rd Holly class Forest Schools
Mon 7th Holly and Cherry class drop ins
Tues 8th Apple class Parent consultation
Tues 8th Cherry class Parent consultation
Tues 8th Holly class  Parent consultation
Wed 9th Apple class Parent consultation
Wed 9th Holly class trip to Haslemere Museum
Thurs 10th Holly class Parent consultation
Thurs 10th Cherry class Parent consultation
Thurs 10th Cherry class at Sayers Croft
Fri 11th Apple class drop ins
Fri 11th PTA After school cake sale
Wed 16th Apple class trip to Amberley museum
Thurs 17th Holly class Forest Schools
Fri 18th Red nose day – Mufti day
Fri 25th Drop ins all classes
Fri 25th Apple class Mothers day afternoon 

tea assembly @2.30pm
Sun 27th PTA Easter Egg Hunt
April 
Fri 1st End of term finish at 1.30pm/Easter 

Bonnet parade 

Summer Term 2022
April
Tues 19th Everyone back to school
May
Fri 27th End of half term, finish at 3pm
Mon 29th HALF TERM

June
Mon 6th INSET DAY
Tues 7th Children back to school
Sat 18th Ewhurst Secret Gardens
Sun 19th Ewhurst Secret Gardens

Awards – 11/02/2022 – Using school values
Star of the Week
Apple Holly Cherry
Scarlett George Cedric
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Holly Cherry
Dagny Freddie Rafael
William C Arthur Amy
Ralph William Ch Alexander

Cereal/shoe/medium Amazon boxes
Cherry class will be reproducing the Great Fire of 

London. We would be grateful for any small to 
medium size boxes. Thank you.

Parent consultations
The sign up sheets are in the library, please book 
your slot as soon as possible. Thank you

September INSET Days
September 1st and 2nd 2022 will be INSET days. All 

children will return to school on Monday 5th

September

Easter Bonnets
It’s never too early for your children to start 

thinking about making their Easter Bonnet for the 
End of Term Service on Friday 1st April at 9.15am

Book Week - Working alongside
You are invited to work alongside your child on 

March 2nd. Sign-up sheets are in the library

Cherry class Forest schools
change of date

Forest schools at Sayers Croft had to be moved 
from Thursday 24th to Friday 25th February

Second hand fancy dresses
We are still collecting unused fancy dresses 

for the sale on Friday 25th February


